
Thursday 12
th
 May 2022

Dear Parents,

During our Faith and Wonder lessons, we have been looking at the topic of Religion 

through Art. The children have been able to discuss pieces of artwork, make 

comparisons between them and understand the meanings of different symbols. 

We thought it would be great to invite an artist in to show her work and answer any of 

the questions the children may have. The artist that will be coming in is called Kate 

Pollard and she has visited St Margaret’s school many times before. 

She will be bringing in some posters and cards of her work into the lesson. If your child 

would like to support Kate, then they are welcome to bring in some money on Tuesday 

17
th
 May. Cards are £1.50 each or 4 for £5 and A5 posters are £2.50 each or 3 for £5.

I know that Kate Pollard is very much looking forward to meeting all the Year 3 children 

on 17
th
 May.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Wyatt   Mrs Spears

Otter Class   Badger Class                           

  


